
 

4th Edition of Happenings while not at Hoggard 
 

Hope you are all well and safe.  For the most current CCSD information, please visit 

www.ccsd.net and continue to check our school website at mabelhoggard.net. 
 

Extended School Closure:  Govenor Sisolak extended distance learning for the 

remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. Although the physical meeting for has 

ended, your education has not.  We will continue to conference through 

Google Meet, build skills using iReady, and take AR tests. Speaking of which, 

students will now be able to take AR tests until 6:00 p.m.. 
 

Student Attendance: We need to know you are okay!  You are expected to have 

some communication with your teacher at LEAST once a week. Your teachers 

reach out through a variety of efforts: phone, text, email, Google Classroom or 

Meet, as well as DoJo with your parents.  For state attendance purposes, you 

are expected to respond. 

Technology Deployment: Our school is still deploying Chromebooks for student 

use to complete learning enrichment activities. If you need a device to 

borrow and have not been contacted by the school, please email Ms. Peffer 

at peffebd@nv.ccsd.net. 

What about my stuff??: We recognize that you may have school books or 

equipment to return not to mention those Pokémon cards in your desk that you 

would like.  We are unsure of our return plans at this time.  The district has a 

team of people working on contingency plans if the Govenor Sisolak feels the 

need to extend our closure. Know that your stuff is safe and we will share 

information as soon as it becomes available. 
 

Registration: Online registration is now open. This annual review is necessary to 

review contact information as well as confirm network and media 

preferences for the 2020 – 2021 school year.  Families with students currently 

enrolled in CCSD can complete registration using the Infinite Campus Parent 

Portal at campusportal.ccsd.net. The process takes less than five minutes for 

existing families. Verification is needed even if all of your information remains 

the same. Families prompted to provide address verification documents will 

have to wait until school offices are open to share the necessary 

documentation. REMINDERS: Acceptable Use Policy AUP – if you check “no” 

in this section your child CANNOT have access to technology at school. You 

must select YES to allow access to technology. Media Release  - If you select 

“no” in this section, your child cannot be published in the yearbook or 

newsletter.  

** If you are in need of your user name and password please call the CCSD Help 

Desk at 702-799-PORT (7678), they will be happy to assist parents in need of 

password reset. 
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Census: I am sure that you have heard all about the importance of completing 

the Census.  If you have already checked this off your list, THANK YOU!  We 

want to ensure that our services and especially our schools receive adequate 

funding.  If you haven’t completed the Census, please invest the 10 minutes to 

help fund our schools.  Visit https:2020census.gov or call 1-844-330-2020.  If it is 

easier to call using a different language, visit https://2020census.gov/en/ways-to-

respond/responding-by-phone.html for a complete list of phone numbers servicing 

different languages.  

Thank you for continuing to do your part to keep Nevada healthy.  We 

will see you soon!  Stay safe and Stay Home for Nevada! 

 Love,  

Mrs. Scott-Cherry 

scottss@nv.ccsd.net 
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